
Dear Amon: 

PAUL MACKAL L 

BETH LEH EM, PENNSYLVANIA 

April 29 , 1943 

I am sitting at home with a broken ann 

and just heard the good report of your boy having been 

captured by the Germans instead of missing in action as 

was the first report . I just couldn ' t wait until I got 

back to the office to tell you how glad I am about this , so 

please excuse the informality of this letter . 

Good luck and lots of it . 

Mr . Amon G. Carter 
Fort Worth, Texas 

As ever, 


